

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]
Cc: Gary Kerney[REDACTED]
From: brice gordon
Sent: Mon 9/27/2010 8:18:07 PM
Subject: Zorro: stucco repair

Jeffrey

can we delay stucco repair to the main house at Zorro until next year, this was due to begin by the end of this month.

with staffing issues and climatic conditions not suitable for this type of repair, i would recommend postponing.